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Forest Reefs and Tallwood Roads Intersection
Status: In Progress 

Estimated Completion Date: May 2024

Funding:

$560,683 - NSW Government Resources for Regions Round 8
$150,000 - NSW Government Resources for Regions Round 9
$202,418 - NSW Government Regional Emergency Road Repair Fund 
$442,897 - Blayney Shire Council 
$1,355,998 - Total Project

Project Description: These works will primarily involve stabilising the existing road, followed by the laying and
compaction of gravel, and sealing. The project will also include replacement of the existing kerb and gutter, renewal of
existing stormwater infrastructure, and removal of the concrete islands. The extent of works is shown over the page.

This  intersection upgrade will  increase the safety  of  the intersection through the inclusion of  turning lanes and new
linemarking. The renewed stormwater infrastructure will help reduce the impact of water ponding in the intersection.

 




